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December 14, 2018
CERTIFIED MAIL 7018 0040 0000 6441 5181

Carol S. Comer, Director

Missouri Department of Natural Resources
P.O. Box 176

Jefferson City, MO 65102

Re: CCR Notification of Availability — Detection of Statistically Significant
Levels Above CCR Groundwater Protection Standards
Dear Ms. Comer:
As required by 40 CFR §§ 257.95(g), Ameren Missouri is providing you notification of the

availability of our notices of the detection of statistically significant ievels above CCR
groundwater protection standards. The notices are for units located at the following locations.

Labadie Energy Center Rush Island Energy Center

226 Labadie Power Plant Road 100 Big Hollow Road

Labadie, MC 63055 Festus, MO 63028

CCR Unit: LCPA CCR Unit: RCPA

Constituent: molybdenum Constituents: arsenic, molybdenum
Meramec Energy Center Sioux Energy Center

8200 Fine Road 8501 N. State Route 94

St. Louis, MO 63129 West Alton, MO 63386

CCR Units: MCPA, MCPB, MCPC, MCPD CCR Unit: SCPA
Constituents: arsenic, molybdenum Constituent. molybdenum

The reports have been developed in accordance with the requirements of 40 CFR Part 257 and
are available to the public at https://fameren.com/Environment/managing-ccrs/cer-ruie-
compliance. Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this notification.

Sincerely,
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Steven C. Whitworth
Senior Director, Environmental Policy & Analysis
Ameren Missouri
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